
 

 
 
 
 
Madeley Camp Australia Newsletter 22nd March 2016  
During the last two weeks here at Camp Australia we have been 

focusing on program and activities that further extend children’s 

interests in the Art and Craft area, construction, board games, cooking,  

Sport, drama and science.  Children expressed their interests in making 

 experiments and observing the changes of things, exploring, evaluating, 

 comparing, learning and reflecting on their work.   

We continue to support children in accomplishing their homework tasks and 

we worked together the ways we use technology in reasonable amount 

 of time, necessary to finish our tasks and have some free play.  

The children responded well and we are working on further improving our  

environment so children can enrich their experiences by participating in wider 

 range of activities planned and spontaneous, designed to make kids smile. 

As we have Easter Holiday approaching, great number of children participated 

in making Easter art and craft projects, and children were able to make  

their own costumes, masks, decorations, colorful Easter eggs, baskets,  

cards and so on.  

There is a Pupil Free Day on 29 March 2016, we will be offering care for 

children from 7am -6 pm on the day, providing we have minimum  

number of children registered.  For all information regarding booking 

please call 1300 105 343 or refer to Camp Australia website 

 www.campaustralia.com.au/holidayclubs  

We look forward to another great fortnight at Camp Australia, 

Sincerely, 
 
Camp Australia Team 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/holidayclubs

	Madeley Camp Australia Newsletter 22nd March 2016

